
REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA-CARLETON MEMORANDUM
MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON NOTE DE SERVICE

Our File/N/Réf. 03-07-98-0127
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 23 February 1998

TO/DEST. The Chair and Members of Regional Council

FROM/EXP. A/Co-ordinator
Community Services committee

SUBJECT/OBJET CORRESPONDENCE FOR THE REGIONAL COORDINATING
COMMITTEE TO END VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

Please find attached a copy of a letter from Catherine Gardner, Chairperson, Accessibility Sub-
Committee of the above-noted Committee, to The Honourable Michael Harris.

The letter expresses concern about the anticipated changes to funding of discretionary benefits
under Supplementary Aid and Special Assistance.

Approved by
Jennifer Bionda

Attach. ( 1 )

cc: C.A.O.'s Office
D. Stewart, Commissioner, Social Services
G. Armstrong, Commissioner, Homes for the Aged
Dr. R. Cushman, Medical Officer of Health
Corporate Resource Centre

Information Previously Distributed
To Be Listed on Community Services

Committee Agenda 5 March 1998






